Arrowood Homeowners Association 

Meeting Minutes March 7, 2001

Attendees:

Tom DeWisplaere

Steve Jones

Diane Morvay

Logan Smith

Krista Miller

Byron Lewis

The meeting was called to order at 7:30PM by Tom at the home of Logan Smith.

1. Reviewed previous meeting minutes.

2. Tom made a motion to convert our 2nd and 3rd CD’s from paying interest monthly to paying interest at the maturity date. Krista 2nd the motion. All were in favor.
3. Krista suggested that we move the monthly meetings at Buckhall Fire Department, instead of board members homes. This would be more inviting to residents that would like to attend the monthly meeting. Diane 2nd the motion. All were in favor.
4. Brown and Associates are still working on the 2000 Arrowood books.
5. The March 3rd road clean-up had 5 adult and 2 children volunteers.
6. The Easter Egg Hunt is scheduled for Saturday April 7th at 2PM. The rain date is Saturday April 14th.  Everything has been ordered.
7. JD Lawn Service has had the first increase in the contract since 1998. Steve said that they are very responsive and reliable. Steve recommends that we accept the new contract. Tom made the motion to accept the new contract, Logan 2nd the motion. All were in favor.
8. Krista reported that there will not be a stoplight at the intersection of Lindenwood and Signal Hill Roads at this time. The board will continue to research traffic calming measures for our neighborhood. We are looking at the possibility of rumble strips as a traffic-calming device.
9. There will be a meeting at Burgess & Niple’s Office on Monday 3/12/01 to preview the plans for Evergreen that will be presented at out annual meeting.  If there are any problems Evergreen will have time to correct the problems prior to our annual meeting.

10. Krista suggested that we prepare packages with the information that we have obtained about the graffiti issue and send them to the residents that are having problems.

11. Tom will try to get someone from Prince William County to attend our annual meeting and explain the large increase in our tax assessments.

12. We reviewed the information for the annual meeting and all agreed on the general order of things to take place. 

13. Residents’ time: There were no residents in attendance.

The meeting was adjourned at 9PM. Steve made a note that the snacks were very good. Thank you Logan.

Respectfully Submitted,

Diane Morvay

Arrowood HOA Secretary
